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Dear Street Coordinators & Residents 

 

How quickly this year has gone… even considering all the interruptions and uncertainties that we 

have had to endure.   The relevance of being connected to our neighbourhood and being in the 

Snells Beach area has become very relevant. 

 

The bi-monthly public meeting of the Snells Beach Ratepayers & Residents Association was held 

on the 2nd November 2020 and was well attended.   “Auckland Council’s Regional approach to 

Coastal Management” is certainly a subject that is relevant and Paul Klinac from the Auckland 

City Council gave an informed presentation. 

 

If there are matters that you feel need to be addressed in your street, or area, please contact 

me or Margaret Faed of the Neighbourhood Support, Rodney area. 

rns.coorindator@gmail.com 

 

 

Neighbours Day Aotearoa 2021:  March 20 – March 30 2021    

The 2021 year’s theme is “The Great Plant Swap” – idea is that neighbourhoods are to grow 

stronger together.   There are plans for a Beach BBQ – and each Street will have their own 

interpretation of how they celebrate Neighbours Day.  Further details to follow….. 
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Our newsletters from Neighbourhood Support are soon to be added to the website of the 

Snells Beach Ratepayers & Residents Association, SBRRA:  www.snellsbeach.co.nz which will be 

helpful if you have missed receiving a copy. 

 

I would like to welcome Christine Bolstad our new Street Coordinator in Amanda Lane. It was 

good to meet up with Christine & Trevor  – they have lived in Amanda Lane for 30 years and of 

course have seen many changes.     

 

In the planning stages will be a meeting of Street Coordinators in February 2021 at the Betty 

Paxton Room, Hamatana Road, Snells Beach.   This will be an opportunity to share ideas and also 

put in place plans for the Neighbours Day Aotearoa 2021. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

         

                                                      

 

                            

 

Snells Beach – Street Coordinator Team Leader 

Kay Flower 

0274 987 084 

ns.snellsbeach@gmail.com 
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